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Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Abenaki Water Company’s Compliance Plan in Response to Order No. 26,096

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the Abenaki Water Company’s Compliance Plan
in regards to Order 26,096 issued on January 3, 2018.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed, please contact me at 603-293-8580. Thank
you for your assistance in this matter

Very truly yours,

EULLLL
Pauline M. Doucette
Office Manager

Enclosure(s)

pU o ucette@ newengandservicecompanycorn
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